Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: takeaway premises licences
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

In the past few months many takeaways are opening late at night. I wanted to find out if I can have information if the premises in question are allowed to operate late at night and have obtained permission from licensing. I have visited the premises but they licence was not on display. Is this information available on the LCC website. I was namely concerned with Evington and East Park Road as it has created an environment of loud noises and speeding cars and young men loitering around.

The premises of concern are as follows:

Chaiwala 207 Evington Road

Answer:
Licensed for Late Night Refreshment – Monday – Sunday 23:00 to 04:00 

Opening Hours – Monday – Sunday 10:00 to 04:00

Chocoberry 207 Evington Road

Licensed for Late Night Refreshment – Monday – Sunday 23:00 to 02:00 

Opening Hours – Unrestricted

Jungle Paprika 202 Evington Road

Licensed for Late Night Refreshment – Monday – Sunday 23:00 to 05:00 
Opening Hours – Monday – Sunday 11:00 to 05:00

Burger Bro 158 Evington Road 

Licensed for Late Night Refreshment – Monday – Sunday 23:00 to 02:00 
         New Year’s Eve 23:00 to 04:00

Opening Hours – Unrestricted

Cravings 144 Evington Road 

Licensed for Late Night Refreshment – Monday - Sunday 23:00 to 01:00 

Opening Hours –
Monday 19:00 to 01:00

Tuesday to Friday 18:00 to 01:00

Saturday and Sunday 17:00 to 01:00

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
Yours sincerely

Pravina Chandarana

Information Governance Officer

Tell us how we’re doing: We would be very grateful if you could answer a few short questions in this anonymous online survey about our response to you so that we can continue to improve our services.
